
 
 
 
 
March 25, 2025 
  
   
To Whom It May Concern,  
 
I’m writing to let you know that the Indiana Microschool Collaborative is withdrawing its 
application from Education One. 
 
Thank you again for your time and support throughout this process. Please let me know if you 
need anything else from us. 

Sincerely, 

 
George Philhower, Ph.D 
 
 


